
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Transition write about their Polar Explorer topic  

 

 

This half term our English work has all been linked to our humanities topic, ‘Polar Explorers’. 

This week the children have been learning to use capital letters for the names of people and 

places. We learnt about all the fun things there are to do in the Arctic including seeing the 

Northern Lights, having a husky ride and seeing narwhals! The children then wrote some 

postcards as if they had visited the Arctic. We were so impressed to see the children 

remembering their capital letters and including exclamation marks and question marks. Keep 

up the super writing Transition! 
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